
 

 

                                  
 

                              MINUTES 

 
Meeting 252 

Bellie Church, Fochabers 
Tuesday 30th October 2018 

 

Members In attendance: Colin Hanover (Chair), Robert Grey (Treasurer), Mike Reid, John Wright, Donald 

Cameron, Angus McNair, Pringle George and Moray Councillors Marc Macrae and Shona Morrison 

 

Apologies: Denise Robson, Anna Mary Overing, and Cllr. David Bremner 

 

Minutes: In the absence of a secretary, the following sketchy notes have been taken by the chair. 

 

Minutes of previous meeting:  

Approved by Mike Reid and seconded by Robert Grey 

 

Health and Wellbeing:  

No particular points were raised and in the absence of anyone from the police, no police report was offered. 

 

Finance:  

Robert Grey advised that we have received the Moray Council’s grant of £380 and that we have commenced 

our launch of the SSE Micro Grant scheme. 

 

Planning:  

There were no planning issues for discussion. 

 
Moray Council Update:  

Cllr. Shona Morrison brought us up-to-date regarding the budgeting situation within Moray.   

  
Correspondence:  

No correspondence was presented for discussion. 

 

Remembrance Day & WW1 Centenary:  

Mike Reid appraised the meeting of the current situation regarding ongoing preparations for Remembrance 

Sunday. He concluded his update with a request for a deputy for next year and handed a list of preparation 

details and procedures to the chair. 

 

AOCB:  
Pringle George brought up the issue about the phone mast in Portgordon still not working.  
Cllr. Marc McCrae said he would look into it. 
 
Donald Cameron re-iterated his earlier suggestion that the Lennox Community Council be split into four 
‘branch’ councils to better represent the four communities we represent. The Chair said he would put the 
matter on the next agenda. 
 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 2030hrs. 

 

Date of next meeting: Wednesday 28th November 2018 in Community Hall, Spey Bay at 1900hrs. 

 


